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January 18th, 1924.

S

Dr. F. Lome Hutchison,
Executive Secretary, Insulin Committee, 
University of Toronto,
Toronto, Ont»

Dear Sir:-

I beg to acknowledge and to 
thank you for your letter of January 15th.

I am sending you another
enquiry,which I have just received, re the Insulin 
treatment.

*

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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